
“My name is Andrea Leingang and I reside in District 34. I am asking that you please render a 

DO PASS on House Bill 1200.”  

 

A student’s right to bodily autonomy and freedom to make his/her own medical and health 

decisions should not be infringed upon by any institution, including colleges and universities, 

particularly when these institutions are not accountable for any injuries that may happen as a 

result of mandating experimental vaccines that have been shown to cause serious adverse 

effects.  

Please protect schoolchildren from the dangerous and unnecessary COVID-19 vaccines by 

ensuring that it is not included in the recommended school vaccination schedule.  

As a mother there is nothing more serious than my child’s health. I take the time to decide what 

is right for my family. No school should be allowed to make a personal medical decision for my 

family. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important issue and for your service to the state of 

North Dakota. 

 

 


